
“OPIE  AND  ANTHONY”  IS
CANCELLED:  CATHOLIC  LEAGUE
COMMENDS  INFINITY
BROADCASTING
Catholic League president William Donohue responded today to
news  reports  that  Infinity  Broadcasting  has  cancelled  the
“Opie and Anthony” show:

“This is a refreshing example of corporate responsibility. 
The Catholic League is satisfied with the results of this
decision and will now petition the FCC to cease with its
investigation of this incident.  There is no reason now to
revoke the license of WNEW.”
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